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17 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who contributed to our survey in March on your child(ren)'s 
curriculum and learning experiences. Attached is a summary of the results of this survey.  
 
Your views as parents are really important to us and help us to review our practice and make 
changes so our students have the best experience and you feel informed about your child(ren)'s 
school experience. There will be the opportunity to feed into future short surveys on different 
areas of school each half term. If you missed this one, please have your voice heard by completing 
these in the future.  
 
Best wishes. 
 
Mrs N Cowan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


